ATTENTION San Augustine County Residents
We have our County Disaster Declaration in place.

Everyone who has had a loss anything needs to fill this out with ESTIMATES of your damage. Once we
have submitted enough, then FEMA will look at our County. It will not be a quick process, but this is the
next step.

Do NOT call FEMA. We will have the information and links on the County website, plus it will be in The
San Augustine Tribune.

Please share this info with anyone that you think will need to file loss claims. For folks without access to
internet, | am trying to get a phone number that might be used. More information will be added when |
getit.

San Augustine County Residents to self-report any damages to their homes and businesses by clicking
the image below or by using the QR Code.

If you sustained damage to your home or business as a result of the winter storm, please utilize the
image or QR code below to submit a damage survey. This information will also help us request more
resources and volunteers into the area to help.

Residents will be able to upload pictures and report damages to their property. This voluntary self-
reporting should not substitute residents reporting damages to their insurance agencies, nor does it

guarantee disaster relief assistance.
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